
 
Newsletter #21-March 22, 2024 

Easter Break: 
Our Easter Break will be Thursday, March 28th 
through Monday, April 1st.  We will have school 
full days on Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday.  
Buses will run on these days.    
     Hope you have a wonderful Easter with your 
families.   
 
Blood Drive: 
If you can help us out at our St. Joseph Blood 
Drive on Wednesday, March 27th please call to 
set up an appointment.  Our drive is from 2:00-
6:00 p.m.  Thank you. 
 
Athletic Banquet: 
St. Joseph School Athletic Association will be 
holding their Athletic Banquet on Tuesday, April 
9th from 6:00-7:30 p.m.   This is for athletes and 
their families who participated in summer ball, 
volleyball, and basketball this past year.  We will 
have pizza, certificates will be presented, and 
we will finish with some open gym time.   
     Hope you can join us as we celebrate our 
accomplishments.  
 
Spring Concert:  
Our St. Joseph School 2024 Spring Concert will 
be on Tuesday, April 30th at 6:30 p.m. Please 
mark your calendars. More details will follow 
later. 
 
Welcome to Holy Week:   
Sunday, March 24th is Palm Sunday and we will 
enter into Holy Week.  Please check the St. 
Dominic Pastorate Bulletin for Mass times.  Due 
to the painting of the church, our Holy Week 
Masses will be celebrated at St. Francis de Sales 
Church in Hazel Green. 

                

St. Joseph Parish Auction: 
Every other year, St Joseph Parish holds an 
auction.  This year the St. Joseph Parish Auction 
will be on Sunday, April 14th.  The St. Joseph 
PEC and school families are responsible for the 
concession stand the day of the auction.    
   You should have received an email from 
Natalie Berning this past week with a link to 
sign up to work at the auction.  We need one 
adult from each family to sign up to work for a 
one hour shift and also $20 cash donation.  
Here is the link you will need: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C45A4
A823A7F8C52-concession     
    The profits of this concession stand go to St. 
Joseph School.  Thanks in advance for your 
support. 
 
Summer School Cleaning: 
There has been some discussion about hiring a 
cleaning company to complete summer school 
cleaning.  The PEC would like you to complete 
the survey by March 29th to see if there is 
interest in pursuing this activity.  Please use the 
following link to complete the survey.  Thank 
you. 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FRPRMGN 
 
Mark Your Calendar: 
3/22-Second Fish Fry 
3/27-St. Joseph Blood Drive 2:00-6:00 p.m. 
3/28-End of 3rd Quarter 
3/28-4/1-Easter Break 
4/2-School and Religious Education Financial  
  Meeting at Church Gathering Space (6:00 p.m.) 
4/9-Athletic Banquet 

Have a good weekend! 
Miss Wills 
608-748-4442 
principalwills@stjosephscs.info 
www.stjosephscs.info 
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